
Dear xxxxxxx, 

I hope you and your family are safe and healthy. 

I am writing to outline plans for our remote ‘Sample the Sixth Form’ programme, taking place 

between 15th- 26th June 2020.  

All students in Year 11 are invited to attend, with the expectation that those intending to join us in 

September attend both weeks. 

This is particularly important as we will begin delivery of the A-Level curriculum in week two of the 

programme.  

Week one will offer students the opportunity to sample as many subjects as they wish, and hear 

from, and speak to, current Sixth Form students. There will also be an opportunity to discuss option 

choices with a member of the Sixth Form Leadership Team.  

Week two will see students formally begin their chosen A-Level courses, attending lessons and 

commencing a ‘bridging’ project which will support their transition from GCSE to A-Level over the 

summer.  

The programme will also include short lectures from members of staff and visiting guest speakers, 

talking on a variety of subjects, including the wealth of opportunities available in the Sixth Form, 

including: 

 Life Skills Programme  

 Careers - including talks and workshops from industry experts 

 University preparation 

 Lecture Programme 

 Extended Project Qualification 

 Co-Curricular opportunities 

A full timetable and joining instructions will follow after half term. 

If you have any questions in the interim, do please get in touch with a member of the Admissions 

Team via admissions@wsnl.co.uk 

Yours sincerely 

Andrew Axelby 

Head of Sixth Form 
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